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Honorable Members of the House Committee on Judiciary, 

 

Why not put the names of these animals in plain English so lay people can 

understand what is being banned. Shame on those who wrote this bill in this way to 

try and hide it from the public. It appears you are trying to outlaw zoos where an 

educational program may include these animals. Also to stop 4-H programs, fairs 

including community parades which may include some of these animals. This is just a 

bad bill. Please oppose this bill and stop it in committee! 

 

Thanks for your kind consideration of this request to oppose HB 3214 

 

Sincerely yours, John F. Newman 

 

517 Villa Rd. 

Newberg, OR 97132 

 


